
April
Nineteenth

1921.

Dr. F. D. Adams,
Dean, Faculty of Applied Science, 
Engineering Building*

Deer Dr. Adams :-

which I have I am enclosing herewith a letter
_____ ^ 0 received from P.J. Daily of *The DallyLacros e Manufacturing Company.

xxj. you pxease refer this letter to the proper Department and let mo know as soon 
as possible if anything can he done along the 
lines suggested hy Mr. Dally.

Your faithfully.

Principal.


